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W.J. Zahnow Elementary Board Report June 2025  
  
This summer, we are welcoming back our Preschool and Early Childhood students 
and staff. Thank you to all of the maintenance and custodial staff, along with other 
staff members for all the work with moving classrooms to different buildings. 
 
Our custodial and maintenance staff have done a tremendous job of moving 
classrooms and deep cleaning the school already this summer. We appreciate all the 
extra work they are doing this summer to ensure everything is ready for everyone in 
August.  
 
We had a couple of teachers move around due to class sizes, and we are excited to 
have Miss Morgan Smith as one of our Reading Teachers next year.  
 
All new Kindergarten students who have come into the office or gone through 
screenings have been input into the system by our administrative assistants. This is a 
lengthy process, but important to have in place by the online registration date. 
Students who have not been in our district are encouraged to come into the office to 
register.  
 
Looking Ahead 
 
July 7th - Online Registration Opens 
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